
Shelby County EMS Advisory Council met on 3/16/2023 at 7:02 am  

The Shelby County EMS Advisory Council met in session at Harlan Fire.  

Present: Alex Londo, Barry Jacobsen, Karen Schlueter, Tim Plumb, Janice Gaul, Kristy Hansen, Jenny 

Lefeber, and Roger Bissen were present. 

Motion by Karen to approve the agenda, second by Tim. Motion passed 

Motion by Tim to approve the minutes, second by Barry. Motion passed 

Roger gave the operations update and went over the proposed plan again with the group. Karen asked 

for clarification on the number of ambulances that were included in the plan and if Harlan would house 

their own. The group explained that it was planned to have 2 ambulances staffed for daytime hours and 

then one staffed at night with a crew on call. As for the Harlan ambulance, there were no plans for 

Harlan fire to have their own ambulance but they would look into it.  

Finance committee gave their update and said that they were going to be recommending the $0.75 per 

thousand and 1% income surcharge.  

The group discussed the FAQ and it was decided to have the the input back by the 21st of March. It was 

also discussed to do some sort of document showing how much people would be taxed on average and 

sharing the videos that were made by KCCI. It was also discussed how much the AG rollbacks would 

generate for tax dollars.  

Next meeting will be on April 20th. Meeting adjourned at 7:50 

 

 


